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It is pleasing to see that AUSJET is continuing to grow as the Peak Industry 

Body for  Industrial Services, with a growing membership base. This is a result 

of firstly our members that have supported us for a long time, and the dedication 

of all committee members and executives over the past three years. 
 

Over the last 6 months we have completed the main objectives of the past 2 

years with the completion of the revision of AS/NZS 4233, National Guidelines 

and new training packages. We are also very close to releasing our Class A 

training package online. We have restructured the association and are now a 

Company Limited by Guarantee that will allow us to grow further.  We have al-

so expanded the association incorporating Drain Cleaning and Vacuuming and 

will be working towards training in these disciplines in the near future. 

 

Incident reporting continues to be an issue, and I ask all members to consider 

how as individual companies we approach this. It is a requirement of member-

ship that incidents are reported. I would like to stress again incidents that are re-

ported are treated with confidentiality. AUSJET are not a regulator, this is not 

our role. Our role is to share information to the wider industry to improve safe-

ty. Over the past three years I think we have done this well, working with stake-

holders to communicate incidents when reported. 

 

In July this year we will again hold our Annual General Meeting in which our 

inaugural board will be elected for the first time. This will be a significant point 

in our history, with the election of a board that will continue with vigour to lead 

our Association to a professional association. 

 

After three years as President and now Chairman work commitments prevent 

me from continuing in the role, however I am still willing to contribute in some 

capacity. I believe that we should have a new Chairman at least every two years 

three at the most as it breathes new life in to the organisation, this will only 

make us stronger and ensure continued growth. 

Peter Jones. 

From the Directors Desk. .  
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No Job Too Small, No Job Too Big!  
�7�K�D�W���Z�D�V���W�K�H���F�K�D�O�O�H�Q�J�H���V�H�W���I�R�U���3�X�P�S�V���$�X�V�W�U�D�O�L�D���������\�H�D�U�V���D�J�R���E�\���%�+�3���%�L�O�O�L�W�R�Q�� 
�:�H���D�Q�V�Z�H�U�H�G���W�K�D�W���E�U�L�H�I���Z�L�W�K���D���Y�H�U�V�D�W�L�O�H�����U�H�O�L�D�E�O�H���D�Q�G���U�R�E�X�V�W���+�R�W���:�D�W�H�U���+�L�J�K���3�U�H�V�V�X�U�H���-�H�W��
�W�L�Q�J���8�Q�L�W���W�R���V�X�U�Y�L�Y�H���W�K�H���U�R�X�J�K�H�V�W���H�Q�Y�L�U�R�Q�P�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���W�H�U�U�D�L�Q�� 
Pumps Australia designed and manufactured a hot dipped galvanized heavy duty trailer 

to handle the difficult Australian off road conditions and harsh environment of the North 

West. This trailer was built strong to carry the Xôtreme Px21-280 Diesel Hot & Cold 

High Pressure Cleaner. 


